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First name: Steve

Last name: Bremner

Organization: Friends of the Peak

Title: President

Comments: The policy of not allowing open shooting in the Pike National Forest within El Paso County should be

continued. It is a populated area with many people using trails for hiking and biking. Additionally, shooters tend to

be litterers. They leave their cartridges and shell casings as well as beer cans and other assorted trash. They are

not in general part of the "Leave no Trace" crowd and should not be encouraged to bring their weaponry into our

forests. 


